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I am writing to let you know I am opposed to the proposed rule change which threatens to
expand civil rights to "sexual orientation" and "gender identity" without any protections for
religious organization or churches.  As a Christian, I can't believe where the United States is
going.  God help us all and I pray that you as our leaders do the righteous thing and not where
the culture may lead you.  

Nancy Beal 

mailto:nancy.a.beal@gmail.com
mailto:2635modernization@oge.gov

